
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Government of Bangladesh, the United Nations Office of the High Representative for the Least 
Developed Countries, Landlocked Developing Countries and Small Island Developing States (UN-OHRLLS) 
and the United Nations Economic Commission for Asia and the Pacific (UN-ESCAP) are pleased to inform 
that the High-level Asia-Pacific Regional Review Meeting on the Istanbul Programme of Action (IPoA) in 
preparation for the Fifth United Nations Conference on the Least Developed Countries will be held in 
Geneva from  30 August to 2 September 2021 in a hybrid format (both in person and virtually).  
 
The Government of Bangladesh, UN-OHRLLS and UN-ESCAP would like to invite the Honourable Ministers 
of Foreign Affairs of the Asia-Pacific LDCs and Yemen, and the Friends of LDCs as well as the principals of 

http://www.un.org/ldc5/content/asia-pacific-review

